
Bren  Knoll Pre-School 

                
  

 

 

Due to expansion, we have spaces available 

from 15th April 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To arrange a visit and to discuss availability of your chosen 

sessions contact us on 01278 760 546 or email us at 

office@brentknollprimaryschool.org.uk  

“Children in the early years get off to a good start.” 

“Parents are overwhelmingly positive about the school.” 

Ofsted 2023 

 

Places available for 

children aged 2-5 

 

2 year funding and 

early years 

entitlement accepted 

 


